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Having paid into social security for years, we now see uncertainty at the Federal 

Level as to the future of SSA. And many Seniors in Oregon currently rely on these 

monthly payments for food and other necessities. We have been reading recently 

how Oregon's population is aging, and we should be addressing how we can 

continue to allow them to live in this State and provide for the basics. 

 

As a Senior, unfortunately, we see continual increases in Medicare over the years, 

but Social Security COLA increases continue to be small in comparison!. Living in 

Multnomah County, we see property taxes going up almost annually due to Bonds 

and such. It's time for OR to do something for Seniors living here.   

 

Please support this and move it forward. Thank you. 


